
CT Forum is offering 20 FREE tickets to
Hartford residents who are Library
cardholders! 

Tickets available  Monday February 7th -
Thursday February 17th

The Fight For Racial Justice
Date: Friday Feb, 25th: 7:30pm
Sign up for tickets here:
bit.ly/HPLtickets

Interested? Tickets are available on-line or at any HPL location starting Monday, February 7th.
Tickets are available only for HPL card holders. Ticket -holders can pick up tickets from the

Ticket Outreach Program table the night of the event at the Bushnell. 
For more information call 860-695-6320
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We are following all Bushnell COVID-related protocols, which include wearing a mask at all times while on
the premises and providing proof of vaccination (with valid form of ID) or a negative COVID test. Please

visit The Bushnell’s website for specific details.  NOTE: no exceptions will be made.  

*If you register for a ticket and end up not being able to attend, please contact
lcastle@hplct.org so that your ticket can go to someone else

Support from Travelers allows CT Forum to provide FREE tickets to community members

CT Forum

http://bit.ly/HPLtickets

